
2022-2023 SCHOOL MEALS

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW

QUESTION:  ARE SCHOOL MEALS FREE FOR ALL STUDENTS FOR THE 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR?

ANSWER:  No.  Congress has not provided funding to the USDA for free meals for all students this school 

year.  Meals will be full price for all students unless families apply for free or reduced meals and receive an 
email or letter from Mooresville Schools stating that they have been approved for the 2022-2023 school 

year.  If you are not approved for free or reduced meals, students will need to have money in their lunch 
accounts beginning the first day of school.

QUESTION:  HOW CAN I GET FREE OR REDUCED 
PRICED FOR MY STUDENTS?


ANSWER:  If you have already received an email 
or letter from Mooresville Schools stating you 

are approved for free or reduced priced meals for 
the 2022-2023 school year, you do not need to do 

anything.  Otherwise you must apply using the 
Free/Reduced Meals Application.  A printed copy 
can be picked up at Mooresville Schools Education 
Center (11 W Carlisle St).  Online applications will 
be available through Skyward Family Access on 

Monday, July 25th.

QUESTION:  DO I NEED TO FILL OUT AN 
APPLICATION FOR EACH CHILD?


ANSWER:  No.  All the students in the 
household go on one application, even if they 
attend different schools within the district.

QUESTION:  ARE THERE ANY OTHER 
BENEFITS I MIGHT BE ELIGIBLE TO 

RECEIVE?

ANSWER:  Yes.  The free and reduced meal 
application also is your application for book 
fee assistance.  Additional benefits may be 

available too.  Fill out the “Sharing 
Information with Other School Programs” 
form to receive the most benefits possible.

  MEAL COSTS:
BREAKFAST (ALL STUDENTS)


Full Price $1.70

Reduced Price $0.30


LUNCH

Full Price Elementary $2.60

Full Price Secondary S2.75


Reduced Price All $0.40

Find additional info at MooresvilleSchools.org

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

http://www.mooresvilleschools.org

